
HAROLD LEVENTHAL MANAGEMENT, 1NC. 
200 WEST 57 Stl!ET HIW VOitlC 19, N. V. 

Miss. A.licia l<aplow 
615 Howard Place 
Madison, Wisconsin 

Dear Miss Kaplow: 

October 22, 1964 

Your lette-r of October 7th addressed to Pete Seeger 
has been given to me for reply. 

We regret that it is not possible at this time to 
schedule Mr. Seeger £or a concert at the Uhiversity 
of Wisconsin for the Friends of SNCC. Mr. Seeger 
has had to limit his concert appearances since his 
return from the world tour. Much of his time is now 
being spent in editing films taken on this ten month 
tour. 

Thank you for writing and we are sorry that we are 
unable to be of assistance at this particular time. 

HAROLD LEVENTHAL 
Concert Representative 
PETE SEEGER 




